

Friday, 06 December 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

On Monday 9th December at 9:30am, Aintree Jokey club will be visiting the primary department.

They will have a videographer, photographer and possible news crew with them, the content will be used across Jockey club/Aintree Racecourse social media and shared with local news organisations for them to air if they wish.

Could you please complete the permission slip below.

Yours sincerely,	
///	

Mr D Swanston

Headteacher

Aintree Jockey Club visit.

I DO / DO NOT (please delete as appropriate) give permission for my child \_\_\_\_ (child's name) to be photographed/videoed by camera crew during the visit from Aintree Jockey club.

Name:

Signed:





